March 19, 1993

Charlene F. Furr, Unit Director Program Review and Management Support Region VI, Office for Civil Rights United States Department of Education 1200 Main Tower Building Dallas, Texas 75202

Ref: 06932046

Dear Ms. Furr:

In reply to Arthur C. Tedeschi, II's letter of March 12, 1993, I am submitting additional information to complete my complaint. I also want to add that I am submitting this complaint on behalf of myself and the following two other students:

Lynn J. Salyer Mohammad (Ali) Seirafi-Pour 10016 S. Ross POB 15315 OKC, OK 73159 Del City, OK 73155 (405-691-2437) (405-732-3206)

Enclosed you will find a written grievance submitted to Dr. Willie V. Bryan, Vice-Provost for Educational Services and Registrar, University of Oklahoma Health Sciences Center. It gives detailed information of a chronological order of events.

I am currently staying with my grandparents, Agnes and George Pumpkin, who live in Tahlequah, OK, while I attend classes at Bacone College in Muskogee, OK. Their phone number is (405) 456-6635. If I am not there, it will be difficult to leave a lengthy message. My grandparents both speak Cherokee. Grandpa has a hearing problem. Grandma has difficulty with English, but please leave a phone number. The other alternative is leave the message with my mother. She works at Rose State College in the Oklahoma City metro area, (405) 736-0377. My mother is Merry Sunday. The address below my signature is my permanent home address.

Your letter was a welcome sight after a year and a half of oppression as a student at the University of Oklahoma Health Science Center in Oklahoma City, OK. Thank you so much for responding.

Sincerely,

Warren Glen Tyon 4604 Creek Court

Oklahoma City, OK 73135

(405) 733-1726

grandparents: Route 3 Box 505-5 Tahlequah, OK 74464 (918) 456-6635

enc: 6

cc: personal file